
 

 
From: Robert Ristevski [mailto:Robert.Ristevski@burwood.nsw.gov.au]  

Sent: Friday, 27 February 2015 4:35 PM 
To: NSWACTelectricity 

Cc: John Inglese 
Subject: Burwood Council Submission - Ausgrid Public Lighting Pricing Proposal 2104-19 

 

Dear Mr Warwick Anderson,  
 
This e-mail is to confirm that Burwood Council strongly supports the Australian 
Energy Regulator’s (AER) position calling for a 20% cut in street lighting prices over 
the 5 year period from 2014-19. Burwood Council considers Ausgrid’s overall 
position advocating for a 13% + CPI increase as non-realistic and strongly 
encourages the AER not to accept Ausgrid’s proposal.   
 
If further advice is required, please do not hesitate to contact me on the details 
below.  
 
Regards  
 
Robert Ristevski 
Engineer – Traffic & Design – Burwood Council 
T: 02 9911 9936 ∙ F: 02 9911 9900 ∙ W: www.burwood.nsw.gov.au 
Suite 1, Level 2, 1 – 17 Elsie Street, Burwood NSW 2134 
PO Box 240, Burwood NSW 1805 

 
 

http://www.burwood.nsw.gov.au/

